office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent:Tuesday, June 18, 2024 12:29 PMTo:office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgSubject:Volunteers Needed for Tree Watering



Camp Connect

A Communication of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting



With the hot temperatures this week, the Tree Committee could use some help taking care of the smaller, newly planted trees in two areas:

- 1. Heritage Park (lower left oval on map), and
- 2. Magnolia Park (upper right oval on map).

Smaller dishes of water for the pollinators would also be greatly appreciated!

If you are able to help, please contact the office for more information.
Thanks!

